
St Ursula's Convent school has embarked on two exciting opportunities to continue our work in creating an
inclusive and welcoming environment for our whole community. Firstly we have signed up and are working
towards achieving the RACE Charter Mark. The Race and Conscious Equality (RACE) Charter Mark will
give us the opportunity to demonstrate our commitment to action and improvement in relation to race

equality in all aspects of our work, as educators, employers and community leaders.

Secondly, we have also embarked on the journey of achieving the Inclusion Quality Mark. Inclusion Quality
Mark has provided us with a nationally recognised framework to guide our inclusion journey. We are

excited to be one of the 5,500 schools in the UK who have either received an IQM Inclusive School Award,
or are actively working towards meeting the standard required.

The IQM process has allowed us to further develop our vision that inclusion promotes equal opportunities
for all pupils, whatever their age, gender, ethnicity, attainment and background.


